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1. Tiger Sharks are DELCO Swim League’s Undefeated Division A Champs! — Exceptional job

swimmers!

2. Notice of SEPTA Track Work Impacting Club Access — Important info regarding Club access in
August.

3. Upcoming Social Events and Sign-Ups — Crab Night on Saturday, August 12",

1. Congratulations to the DELCO League’s Undefeated Division A Swim Champs — 3 Years Running!

Congratulations to all of our Tiger Sharks swimmers for their incredible 2017 season! The swim team
extends its streak to THREE years of undefeated competition.

This year, coach Josh Pace accepted the Bob Fehery A Division Championship Trophy on our very own
pool deck as we hosted Division Championships. Be sure to check out all of the great pictures posted on
our Facebook page. Our swimmers continued to make a huge splash at the league's “Meet of Champs”

and “Elite Meet” which collectively showcases the top swimming talent throughout Delaware County.

Be sure to congratulate our swimmers, coaches and volunteers when you see them on the pool deck in
August.

GREAT JOB SWIMMERS!

2. Notice of SEPTA Track Work Impacting Club Access

There’s SEPTA track work occurring throughout August that will require you to proceed with caution when
visiting and leaving the club. Although the track work will be happening between our first access road
water crossing and the Scenic Road trolley stop, members should expect to contend with heavy machinery
and material staging along our access and in our parking lot.

Work is planned around the clock during the weekends of August 11*" (crab night is the 12t"), 18", and the
25™. Our entrance sign will be temporarily removed to allow access for some of the large trucks entering
the property but access shouldn’t be obstructed at any time.

Please take the time to inform your walkers and bike riders of the work weekends. Make sure they
follow the directions of the flagmen and exercise caution when on the access road.




3. Upcoming Social Events

The 9" Annual Adult Crab Social & BYOB is planned for 6:30 pm and midnight on Saturday, August 12",
Purchase a $25.00 crab ticket for all-you-can-eat crabs to go along with the apps, treats and cocktails
you’re bringing with you. You don’t have to be a crab consumer to join the party — just leave the kids
behind with the glass casserole dishes, embrace the aluminum can renaissance that’s single handedly
driving the craft beer industry, and head down to the pool for an evening of fun with friends, food, music,
and games. Our neighbor Paul Scheb will be providing the entertainment this year so start planning your
music requests now!

Tickets for all-you-can-eat crabs are available at the front desk thru Sunday, August 6.

ALL GLASS BOTTLES AND CONTAINERS ARE STRICTLY FORBIDDEN!




